
Presenting on Behalf of NSGIC -
Appropriate Use Policy

NSGIC members are often asked to publicly address the mission and purpose of NSGIC or
its initiatives, programs and policies. Presentations and templates are provided for use in
delivering a consistent and uniform message on the selected topics and themes. When a
script is provided, the Board asks that it be followed to keep the message clear and concise.
Often the speaker is asked to speculate or opine on the future direction of NSGIC or the
impacts of the Council's actions. Please do so with the audience's understanding that it is
your opinion, and not that of NSGIC, unless you have been authorized to do so by the
NSGIC Board of Directors. Details of the presentation discussions and any issues raised
should be reported immediately to the NSGIC President.
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